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Armed Robbery 
 

Suspect #1: Male White, approximately 40 years old, bald, heavy build, gray t-shirt, 

jeans, no further description. 

 

Suspect #2: Female White, approximately 40 years old, brown hair, blue shirt with 

flower design, no further description. 

 

Suspect Vehicle: Older (possibly 2006) dark blue Volkswagen Jetta 

 

Weapon Used: Black handgun 

 

On May 26th, 2021, Culver City Police Department responded to a call of an armed 

robbery that had occurred about 4pm in the 10900 block of Venice Boulevard.  The 

victim stated that he was in the parking area when the suspect vehicle, occupied by the 

two above-described suspects pulled up next to him.  The female suspect demanded the 

victim’s wallet and the male suspect pointed a black handgun at him and again demanded 

the victim’s wallet.  In fear for his life, the victim handed his wallet to the female suspect. 

The suspects then drove away southbound on Prospect Avenue and out of sight. 

 

Anyone with questions or information related to this crime is asked to contact the Culver 

City Police Department’s Public Information Officer Assistant Chief Jason Sims at (310) 

253-6391. 

 

 


